Futurist Committee Agenda August 24, 2016 7:00 PM

- 1. Call to order
- 2. Pledge/Moment of Silence
- 3. Approval of Minutes July 20, 2016
- 4. Consider next steps in measurement project to determine how EGT will measure progress in its objective to be a "Premier Community"
- 5. Consider actions needed to allow EGT restaurants to serve alcohol in the future
- 6. Consider other new ideas such as research results on future of housing stock and economic development incentives for Paoli Pike Corridor
- 7. Public Comments
- 8. Adjournment

EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP FUTURIST COMMITTEE JULY 20, 2016

Present

Chairman, Thomas Kilburn, Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn and member Brad Giresi were present. Member, Luann Petrellis was absent.

Call to Order

Chairman, Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order. The Committee began the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our military troops and first responders.

Approval of Minutes

Thomas Kilburn gave his recommendation that the May minutes be approved. Mr. Rogers Vaughn seconded the recommendation and the minutes were approved by the Committee. Mr. Kilburn gave his recommendation that the June minutes be approved. Mr. Rogers Vaughn seconded the recommendation and the June minutes were approved by the Committee.

Researching Price Trends

John Jam a realtor who lives in East Goshen has been researching price trends on various housing types in East Goshen Township. The Futurist Committee will follow up with him regarding his research work with working on real estate trends in different neighborhoods in East Goshen Township and comparing them with other Townships.

Meeting with Mr. Hill, Goshen Village Shopping Center Owner

Rod Vaughn had a meeting with Mr. Hill, owner of the Goshen Village Shopping Center. He felt that a dry township was a deterrent in attracting another restaurant to the shopping center. Rod spoke with Senya Isayeff and asked for his opinion regarding getting the issue on the ballot to have alcoholic beverages sold in restaurants. The Committee is looking to obtain direction from the Board of Supervisors to properly put this on the ballot and get approval from Township residents. Rod also spoke with Rick Smith and he told him that there are different categories of selling alcohol; for example selling it in a restaurant or at a store.

Brad Giresi reported that funding grants from the State of Pennsylvania would help fund the Paoli Pike Trail.

Meeting adjournment.

Mr. Vaughn left the meeting at 7:40. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Joanne Morgan Receptionist/Secretary